[image: image1.wmf][image: image2.wmf]
Holidays in  term time





As of 1st September 2013 Headteachers cannot authorise any leave of absence during term time unless they are satisfied that there are exceptional circumstances to warrant the granting of leave.  








The next step:





If the attendance of a pupil is low, the parents will be contacted and asked to meet with school staff to show how this can be improved. Support will be offered to both parents and pupils as required. The use of a “Parent / School Agreement” may also be considered.





If concerns remain, school may have to consider referral to external agencies.





The Local Authority may also consider the use of Fixed Penalty Notices under certain circumstances.





St Josephs will monitor all pupils attendances which falls under 95%. 


Parents of pupils with ‘persistent absence’ (attendance under 85%) will be contacted.








School Attendance 





At St Josephs, we expect children to attend school every day, as long as they are fit and healthy enough to do so.





We feel that the most important way to promote good attendance is to ensure that both pupils and parents have a positive relationship with school.


�








Research shows that pupils who attend school regularly are more likely to do well in the future. Regular attendance helps children to develop their confidence and to make and keep lasting friendships.
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What is Good 


Attendance?





Anything less than 100% attendance means that your child is missing out on their education.





For example, 90& attendance is the same as missing half a day each week, or one whole month a year off school.





Punctuality is also very important. The school bell rings at 8.50am each morning, registers at 8.55am completed by 9.05am.





Did you know that being just 15 minutes late each morning means your child would miss the same as 10 days off school each year.





If your child is absent





If you know your child is going to be absent from school, you should:





Where possible, ring school at the earliest opportunity to let them know.


Send a note to school explaining the reason for the absence (in advance if possible if your child has a doctors appointment)


School will contact parents if they are in any doubt as to the whereabouts of a child.











